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I’m fully in support for this bill. We have been getting our raw goat milk from a local 

farmer for over a year. We have multiple lactose intolerant family members and this 

milk is much easier on our stomachs! It’s so important for my family’s and many 

others to feel the connection with where our food comes from. We need to support 

our local farmers because they such are a large part of community.  


